
 
  
                

 
 

 
 
 
 

ONLY PROPERTIES RECEIVING THIS NOTICE  
ARE AFFECTED BY THE POWER DISRUPTION 

 

 
POWER OUTAGE NOTIFICATION    

Thursday, August 28, 2025 
from approximately 8:00am to 4:00pm 

 
 
 
The Electrical Utility Division wishes to notify property owner(s) that they will experience a power 
outage from approximately 8:00am to 4:00pm, Thursday, August 28, 2025 to facilitate electrical utility 
system maintenance in the area. 
 
Properties affected: 
 
Brewer Rd: 19701 
Bridgeman Rd: 20810, 20900, 21444, 21606, 22402, 22421 
Callan Rd: 23411, 24605, 25200, 25301 
Cristante Ave: 19800 
Hwy 97: 21447 
Matsu Dr: 20001 
McDougald Rd: 19409, 19412, 19444, 19806, 20011, 20416, 20433, 20623/20818 

 
Please note that this date is subject to change if staff is required to respond to an emergency. If this 
occurs you will be notified of a new date. 
 
We thank you for your patience while the District of Summerland makes improvements to the area. 
For further information please contact the Utilities Department at 250-494-0431. 
 
 

  
 
Jeremy Storvold, P.Eng 
Director of Utilities 
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Summerland, BC V0H 1Z0 
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www.summerland.ca 

 


